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Licensing Assistance Section 
Nuclear Medicine Safety Branch 
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards 
US .  Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 

RE: License Number 29-30333-01 

Dear License Reviewer: 

We request our byproduct materia1 license be amended to name Theresa Lairmore, 
CNMT as the radiation safety officer. Ms. Lairmore will replace Melvin Freundlich, MD 
in this capacity. In addition, we request the Dr. Freundlich remain on our license as an 
authorized user. 

Prior to Dr. Freundlich's tenure as the radiation safety officer, Ms. Lairmore served as the 
radiation safety officer for this institution. Please refer to our past byproduct material 
license for confirmation of training and experience. 

In addition, Ms Lairmore served as the radiation safety officer for Trj County Imaging 
Located in Chatham, New Jersey (License Number: 29-30522-Ol), through 
October 3 1,2006 Please refer to this document for confirmation of Radiation Safety 
Officer status. 
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No additional changes are requested at this time. 

If you require additional information, please contact Ms. Lairmore or myself at 
(973) 423-2407. 

We thank you in advance for your assistance with this pending licensing action. 

Sincerely, 

Jo 2- . Strobeck, MD,PhD 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

&%L Z? - 70337-01 d There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 
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Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


